
Withinfields’ Newsletter - 6.9.24

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY BUN SALES – 50p
We hold a bun sale on Fridays at
playtime. We ask for donations of
buns from a different class each
week as detailed below. Proceeds
from these sales go into our
Enrichment pot which funds trips
and special events for all children.

TOAST ROTA – 50p
Children can purchase toast each
week by bringing 50p on their day
as detailed below. This will be
provided at playtime.

A full list of dates for the year will
be distributed on paper for you to
display at home next week and we
will attach it to next week’s
newsletter.

Date Class to bring
buns

Monday Reception and
Nursery

13.9.24 Spain

20.9.24 Nursery Tuesday Years 1 & 2

27.9.24 Denmark

4.10.24 Germany Wednesday Years 3 & 4

11.10.24 Italy

18.10.24 Greece Thursday Years 5 & 6

25.10.24 Netherlands

School Dinner Menu
Although we aim to serve this menu next week, sometimes stock availability means that it does have to be
altered at short notice.

Main Vegetables Sandwich options Side dish Desserts

Monday Salmon fish cake
Vegetable nuggets

Sweetcorn
Salad bar

Tuna sandwich
Chicken wrap

Chips Vanilla ice cream
Fresh fruit
Yoghurt

Tuesday Chicken Korma
Cheese/Tuna melts

Mixed vegetables
Salad bar

Tuna sandwich
Chicken wrap

Rice
Naan bread

Chocolate sponge
Fresh fruit
Yoghurt

Wednesday Chicken fillet
Quorn fillet

Carrots
Peas
Salad bar

Cheese sandwich
Ham wrap

Roast potatoes Biscuit
Fresh fruit
Yoghurt

Thursday Sausage
Vegetarian sausage

Peas
Salad bar

Cheese sandwich
Ham wrap

Mashed potatoes Lemon drizzle cake
Fresh fruit
Yoghurt

Friday Pizza
BBQ chicken melt

Baked beans
Salad bar

Cheese sandwich
Ham wrap

Diced potatoes Mousse
Fresh fruit
Yoghurt



News from this week
Settling in
It has been lovely to see the children all settling into school this week or into their new classes. The
children have all spent time getting to know their new teachers and support staff and familiarising
themselves with new routines.

We also have lots of new staff in school who have commented on the positive welcome they have
received from children, parents and staff. Many of them have expressed how pleased they are that
they have joined TeamWithinfields!

I am particularly proud of the new Reception and Nursery children who have taken everything in their
stride this week! You would never know that they had been in school for such a short time and they
have loved getting to know all their new friends. Thank you to the Year 5 children who have acted as
very supportive buddies to the Reception children.

Parent Liaison Officers
We are delighted that two of our staff, Miss Bayliss and Mrs Jordan, have been promoted to the role
of Parent Liaison Officer (PLO) in school. This role will initially be focusing on improving children’s
punctuality and attendance as this is an area which was a concern for Senior Leaders and Governors
last year. The PLOs will be monitoring children’s attendance and working with the Education Welfare
Officers from Calderdale Council to ensure that children attend regularly and punctually. They will get
in touch with parents of children, in the next few weeks, who were persistently absent last year so that
we can ensure that this improves for 2024-25.

Tesco grant
Many thanks to all of you who put a blue coin in our slot at Tesco stores last term. We heard over the
holidays that we had come second and so will receive £1000 which will support our project to create
an outdoor reading and calm area outside.

Information for next week
PE kits
Your class teachers will have informed you through ClassDojo about PE days for each class. Please
ensure that your children are in correct PE kit on these days which includes:

● Plain navy or black shorts, jogging bottoms or leggings
● A white t-shirt or polo shirt (school logo optional)
● A plain navy sweatshirt or hoodie or navy sweatshirt or hoodie with the school logo
● Pumps or trainers

As the children wear their PE kit all day, it is important that they still look smart and do not have logos
or other symbols on their kit.

Other information
Nasal Flu vaccinations
You should have received a link via School Gateway for the Nasal Flu vaccinations. The link takes
you directly to the NHS site. Parents need to follow this link to give their preference about whether
they give permission or not for their child to receive the vaccination. Vaccinations will take place in
school later this term. This is only for children from Reception up to Y6. For Nursery children, please
contact your GP or Health Visitor to arrange this.

Coffee evening
Unique Ways are holding a coffee evening on 19th September from 7pm - 8.30pm at Unique Ways,
Hanson Lane Enterprise Centre, HX1 5PG. It may be useful for any parent with a child who has
Special Educational Needs or Disability.


